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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

Change of Corporate Headquarters 
 

Clear Sale S.A. ("Company") hereby communicates to its shareholders and the market in general, on 
the date hereof, the Company’s Extraordinary Shareholders’ Meeting has approved the change of the 
Company's corporate headquarters, which is now located at Av. Marcos Penteado de Ulhoa Rodrigues, 
No. 939, Jacarandá Tower, 3rd floor, Alphaville Industrial, in the City of Barueri, State of São Paulo, Zip 
Code No. 06460-040. 
 
The expenses with the new headquarters shall be inferior to those incurred with the former 
headquarters, mainly as a result of the reduction of the occupied area, which was made possible by 
the establishment of the “remote first” program, according to which the Company prioritizes that its 
employees carry out their activities remotely, outside the office headquarters. Among the benefits of 
the establishment of the “remote first” program is improvement in life quality, improvement in talent 
retention, broader recruitment possibility, time optimization and increased productivity. 
 
The Company’s investors relations area remains available for any questions by the following e-mail: 
ri@clear.sale. 
 

São Paulo, August 11, 2022. 
 

Renan Shigueo Ikemoto 
Investor Relations Officer 


